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   P.O. BOX  460386 

   FORT LAUDERDALE, FL  33346 

   www.riovistaonline.com 

August 20, 2020 

RE: RVCA Response to Proposed No Thru Truck Map Dated 8/17/2020 

Via Email To: Ben Rogers 

From: Rio Vista Civic Association President, Christina Currie, Esq. 

Dear Ben Rogers: 

The RVCA Board of Directors held a meeting on 8/20/20 and quorum requirements were met. 

The map provided by your office on 8/17/20 showing the existing signs and proposed additional “No Thru 

Trucks Signage” was reviewed.  A motion passed with no objection to support the placement of signage as 

depicted on the map provide by your office.   

Based on past resident feedback I am asking that wherever possible when placing a new sign you put it on 

an existing pole and that you make sure all existing signs are in good condition and visible.  

Thank you, 

Christina Currie, Esq. 

Rio Vista Civic Association, Inc. 

President:  Christina Currie 

Vice President:  Mark Snead 

Secretary:  Fred Stresau 

Treasurer:  Mark Snead 
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Rio Vista No Thru Truck Sign Locations
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!# Proposed Sign Locations Current Sign LocationsLegend:

!#

!#

!#

SE 12th St

SE 11th Ct
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